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              Memorandum        

 
 
Date:  09 July 2024   
To:  Greenleaf Community 
cc:  Mayor, Council, P&Z, Staff, Request List 
From:  Lee C. Belt, City Clerk 
 
RE:  GARBAGE PICK-UP SERVICE ALERT 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Greetings! 
 
As posted on the city’s FaceBook page (https://www.facebook.com/p/City-of-
Greenleaf-100064837292762/) on 09 July 2024: 
 
 
GARBAGE PICK-UP SERVICE ALERT - Republic Services sanitation 

workers may begin residential collection service as early as 

5:30 a.m. from July 10 to July 19 to protect their health and 

safety during forecasted record-breaking heat. Please place 

carts at the curb or alley the night before your service day or 

before 5:30 a.m. on your service day.  

 

Please also note that severe weather may cause service delays.  

Please contact city hall with any questions. Please share with 

your neighbors. 
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